CITY OF WATERTOWN, WISCONSIN
OFFICE OF CITY CLERK

September 28, 2023

To: Building Inspector
Health Inspector
Fire Inspector
Police Dept.
Building, Safety and Zoning

The persons, or firms, listed below have filed application for a “Class B" Malt & Liquor License -- Tavern
at the address indicated. A description of the licensed premises is indicated. Please make the
inspections and reports required by Section 220-4 (C) of the Municipal Code and return this form to our
office so we can properly issue the license. (Circle your department above)

Zoning - please indicate if there are any zoning code restrictions, conditional use permits, or successor
conditional use permits that need to be filed.

APPLICANT
BUSINESS ADDRESS/DESCRIPTION

Dani’s Pour Decisions

DBA Pour Decisions

715 W. Main St.

Watertown, WI 53094 Alcohol sales, service, consumption, and/or storage shall take place in
the main bar area located on the first floor, storage of alcohol shall also
take place in back storage/office space and in the basement.

Danielle Glazer - Agent — 920-988-5566 decisionspour@yahoo.com
Application for liquor license will be considered by the Licensing Board on October 11, 2023.
Provisional license has NOT been requested.

Having made the inspections required by the Watertown Municipal Code for the named applicant, our
department (please check one)

Recommends that the regular license(s) be issued

Does not recommend that the regular license(s) be issued based on the following reasons:

XRecommends that the regular license(s) be issued contingent on the following conditions:
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Does not apply to our department
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(Please return completed form to the Clerk’s office. Thank you.)




BUILDING, SAFETY & ZONING DEPARTMENT

. ‘ ‘ Main Office Brian Zirbes Mark Hady

THE CITY OF 920-262-4060 920-262-4041 920-342-0986

WATE RTOWN Nikki Zimmerman Dl Zwieg
920-262-4045 920-262-4042

Doug Zwieg Dennis Quest

920-262-4062 920-262-4061

October 3, 2023

Re: 715 W. Main Street, Watertown

Regarding the application for liquor license being reviewed by the Licensing Board on October 11, 2023, | recommend the regular
license(s) be issued contingent on the following conditions:

1) Plumbing must be fixed under the bar and in the basement — a plumbing permit will be required for this work.

2) A plumbing permit shall be pulled for the work completed in the bathroom.

3) GFCl outlets are needed (an electric permit must be pulled for this work), covers are required on the outlets and some
wiring must be removed/cleaned up in the basement.

4) The back porch and stairs must be brought up to code. A building permit will be required for this work.

Sincerely,

Douglas G. Zwieg
Building Inspector

106 Jones Street « P.O. Box 477 « Watertown, WI 53094-0477 « Phone 920.262.4060

Opportunity Runs Through It



